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Dear Mr. Geary, 
Am writing you in verification of your letter 

of Dec. 24, 1949,It was indeed a pleasure to hear from 
you and thanks a lot for the good comment on WIBR, All 
information you sent was correct. 

Our frequency check is the first Thursday 
f- of every month from 0230 A.M. to 0245 EST. how about 

giving us a listen again sometimes. 
Thanks a lot for your letter , a Happy New Year 

to you hoping you add a lot more stations o your files 
in the coming year. 

Jan. 1, 1950 
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,Engineer 
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